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Dear ES Instrumental Music Parents,

	I realize that we are only a few weeks into the school year, but I wanted to reach out to you with some initial observations concerning our elementary instrumental music program.

Overall, I am very disappointed with the progress during our first 3 weeks of instrumental lessons and band rehearsals. Students continue to forget their instruments, do not have their lesson books and band music, and are unprepared to participate in lessons and rehearsals. When I ask students if they have practiced, many say they have not practiced their instrument at all during the previous week. Instrumental lessons take place during the instructional day and students miss academic work to participate in our program. If a student is not going to practice regularly and prepare for their lessons, they will no longer be allowed to attend lessons and be dropped from the program. 

I am asking for your help to ensure that your child practices their instrument and attends their lessons and rehearsals prepared and with the proper materials. I realize that with homework, sports and other activities, children are busy. However, if they cannot carve out time to prepare for their lessons each week, they will not progress and that affects the entire program.

Please contact me if you have any questions. Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Fred Eyrich
